
For Everyone: 

 

If you would be interested in 

participating in one or more of the 

following, please check the offering plate 

or place it in the wicker basket as you 

leave worship.  We will contact you with 

follow-up information.   

 

Name:      

 

      

 

Phone:      

 

Email:       

    
      “You have gifts, and we are incomplete 

without them.” 

  “How can we help you make that 

passion into a ministry?” Contact me.  

 
 

 

            I would like to Adopt-A-Viking. 

 
 

I will attend Mission Meeting, Oct. 25th 

at 6PM. 

 
 

I plan on attending Bucket Day at 

Sedalia.  Nov. 4th 9:30-12:30 

(or donate $35.00 per bucket) 

 
 

I am coming to youth pumpkin carving. 

 
 

I would like more information about 

District Puerto Rico trip.  

 

 
         

Sunday, October 15 
9:30AM Traditional Worship Service 
9:45AM October Children’s Special 
               Kay Wettlaufer & Dianne Bruce 
10:15AM Adult Sunday School 
11:00AM The Journey 
New Life Center 
Music by The Girl Band  
Thursday, October 18 
1:30PM-4:00PM Baby Grace 
 

Sunday, October 22 
9:30AM Traditional Worship Service 
9:45AM October Children’s Special 
               Jessica Hale 
10:15AM Adult Sunday School 
11:00AM The Journey 
New Life Center 
Music by Jennifer Epperson  
 

Wednesday, October 18 
7:00 PM Chancel Choir Rehearsal 
 

Tuesday Oct 17 & Thursday Oct 19  
 

6-8:00PM English as Second Language  
(ESL) Class 
 
 

Thursday, October 19 
6:30 PM Celebrate Recovery 
 

Monday, November 6 
5:30PM Trustees Meeting 
 

 

     
 

 
 

Visit us on the web: umc660.org  
Facebook @fumcmarshallmo 
Email: marshallfirstumc@mmuonline.net 
Church: (660) 886-9697 
Reverend Keith Vessell (573) 239-1838 

October Memory Verse:  
“Call to me and I will answer you, and 
will tell you great and hidden things that 
you have not known.” 
Jeremiah 33:3  
2 

   
   

     

 

 
 

United Methodist Rules of Life 
Do No Harm      Do Good      Love God 

 
Reverend Keith Vessell kvessell@mmuonline.net 573-239-1838 

Pastor Liz Lindley heypastorliz@gmail.com 

Personal Hygiene Kits 
 

We are preparing personal 
hygiene kits and welcome the 
donations.  You can pick up a 
provided 2 Gallon bag with a 
designated item of need in the 
lobby/narthex. 

mailto:marshallfirstumc@mmuonline.net
mailto:kvessell@mmuonline.net


FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH
   
October 15, 2023                                                                             9:30 a.m.  Worship                              
 

PREPARATION FOR WORSHIP 
 

Five Minute Countdown 
 

Welcome                               Rev. Molly Vessell
        

Prelude                                           “The Master Calls”  
 

Praise                   
 

Opening Prayer                                                                                   
 

†Opening Hymn Pg. 496                                                         “Sweet Hour of Prayer” 
 

ENTERING THE STORY                           
                                            

†Scripture Reading: John 20:19-31                                           Mary Lou Porter 
 

Sermon: “Moving Beyond Doubt”                                                   Rev. Molly Vessell 
 

Chancel Choir:       “Back to the Church in the Wildwood” 
                                                                                           Arranged by Mary McDonald 
 

CALL TO ACTION    
 

Communion Liturgy Pg. 13-14 
 

Communion 
 

Prayer of Thanksgiving 
 

Opportunities 
 

Offering – Offertory Music   “Open My Eyes That I May See” 
(Text-to-Give is available)  
  

†Doxology Pg. 95 
 

†Hymn Pg. 130 Vs. 1,4                                                     “God Will Take Care of You” 
                                          

Benediction 
 

Postlude                                                                                   “I Love To tell The Story”                              
 

Announcements 
 

At the † symbol, you are invited to stand if able.               
 

Participating in Today’s Service 
Song Leader……….............Sharon Hoeflicker                               Pianist………………….……..Pam Riggs  
Acolyte………….…………...Brody Varner                                          Organist……….……..……..Jan Hinnah 
Ushers………..…Darrell Ahrens, Bryan Gaskill, Chris & Kathryn Hedrick 
Greeters…….…Dale & Jan Hinnah                                  
Chancel Choir Director……………..Pam Riggs 

*This service is livestreamed and recorded for YouTube. Please be aware that children taking  
part in the Children’s Sermon become part of the recorded service. 

                                                                                                                                                                            

  
 
 
     

BOO-Tiful Halloween Children’s 

Special- Sun., Oct. 15th, leaving 

the sanctuary around 9:45 a.m. 

Children ages 3-5th grade-Plan on joining 

us for a BOO-tiful and fun time on Oct. 

15th. We will leave from the church sanctuary around 9:45 a.m. and head 

to the J.A.M. room. Plan to enjoy eating some Ghostly Surprise Popcorn 

Balls and some Eye-Popping goodies followed by creating some SPOOK-

tecular colorful pumpkins. Then you will enjoy playing The Super-Sneaky 

Inspection as you learn how Nehemiah started the task of rebuilding 

Jerusalem’s wall at night (Nehemiah 2:11-6:10)!! This will be followed by 

playing the Test of Courage game as the children learn how Queen Ruth 

was brave and saved her people (Esther 2, 4,5,7-8)!!! Children can be 

picked up at 10:55 a.m. by parents or guardians. 

 

Welcome Guests:                                                                                                               
 

We would love to connect with you 

and let you know about the fabulous 

things happening at First UMC. 
 

If you would like to be contacted, 

please provide the information if we 

do not already have it, below and we 

will get in touch with you.  
 

Just tear off the perforated piece and 

either leave in the pew or place it in 

the wicker basket as you leave 

worship.  (We promise not to nag you 

with multiple communications). 

 

Name:      

 

Email:      

 

And/or Phone:     

                                                                   

For All:  Prayer Request     

Please place your prayer in the prayer 

bowl at the welcome table. 

 

Name of Person/Family:   

 

      

 

Permission of Person to be on the Prayer 

list:  Yes No 

 

If they would like to be contacted by the 

Pastor, please give contact information:  

 

      


